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Kristin Arend 
1009 Dockway Drive . .„ , « DM *?• 95 

Huron, OH 44389 20i6JftNl9 PHS-Zt) 

14 October 2015 P U C 0 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

Dear members of the PubUc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

This letter is in reference to case number 14-1297-EL-SSO. I would like to commend 
you for denying the initial request by Duke Energy and AEP% for a Purchase Power 
Agreement that would transfer costs of outdated and inefficient coal power plants to 
the citizens of Ohio. I would also like to encourage you to deny as similar request by 
First Energy. Your initial decision supports your mission as follows: (1) mandating 
the availability of adequate, safe and reliable utility service to all business, industrial 
and residential consumers; (2) ensuring financial integrity and service reliability in 
the Ohio utility industry; and (3) promoting utility infrastructure investment 
through appropriate regulatory policies and structures. 

Protecting the safety of the citizens of Ohio Includes reducing negative impacts 
energy sources have on our environmental and, thus, human health. Shifting 
financial responsibility to Ohioans, allows companies such as these to continue to 
operate inefficient plants that directly contribute to current environmental and 
human health challenges we face, particularly increased algal blooms in western 
Lake Erie due to warmer water temperatures and larger, more intense storm events. 
To be fiscally responsible and make sound infrastructure improvements, these 
companies should be moving away from antiquated technology toward more 
responsible and sustainable "Lake friendly" power sources, such as wind and solar. 

Sincerely, 

KristiTl K. Arend, PhD 
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December 21, 2015 

Public Utilities Commission of OHIO, 

My family and I care about reducing toxic pollution and saving money on our electric bills. 

We have a family of six and would like to raise healthy kids and put our money towards their future, 

every little bit helps! 

Limiting Pollution to our air and water leads to fewer deaths and sicknesses for everyone, inside and 

outside OHIO. 

Sincerely, 

David Henrikson 
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December 21, 2015 

Public Utilities Commission of OHIO, 

Please deny the rate increase to lock consumers into buying power from Ohio's oldest, dirtiest coal 

plants. 

My family and I care about reducing toxic pollution and saving money on our electric bills. 

We have a family of six and would like to raise healthy kids and put our money towards their future, 

every little bit helps! 

Sincerely, 

Megan Henrikson 
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Geoff Steinhart 
1009 Dockway Drive 

Huron, OH 44389 

14 October 2015 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

Dear members of the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

This letter is in reference to case number 14-1297-EL-SSO. I would like to commend 
you for denying the initial request by Duke Energy and AEPffi for a Purchase Power 
Agreement that would transfer costs of outdated and inefficient coal power plants to 
the citizens of Ohio. I would also like to encourage you to deny as similar request by 
First Energy. Your initial decision supports your mission as follows: (1) mandating 
the availability of adequate, safe and reliable utility service to all business, industrial 
and residential consumers; [2] ensuring financial integrity and service reliability in 
the Ohio utility industry; and (3) promoting utility infrastructure investment 
through appropriate regulatory policies and structures. 

Protecting the safety of the citizens of Ohio includes reducing negative impacts 
energy sources have on our environmental and, thus, human health. Shifting 
financial responsibility to Ohioans, allows companies such as these to continue to 
operate inefficient plants that directly contribute to current environmental and 
human health challenges we face, particularly increased algal blooms in western 
Lake Erie due to warmer water temperatures and larger, more intense storm events. 
To be fiscally responsible and make sound infrastructure improvements, these 
companies should be moving away from antiquated technology toward more 
responsible and sustainable "Lake friendly" power sources, such as wind and solar. 

Sincerely, 

t,PhD 


